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Honorable G. Riki Hokama, Chair 
Budget and Finance Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

November 4, 2016 

Dear Chair Hokama: 

SUBJECT: KALANA 0 MAUI CAMPUS EXPANSION, PHASE lA (BF-51) 

This is in response to your November 2, 2016 letter requesting a status of the Office of the 
County Auditor's Audit of Expenditures from the Fiscal Year 2012 Budget Appropriation for the 
Old Wailuku Post Office Rehabilitation Project, and an estimated submittal date of the report. 

For personal health reasons, I will be away from the office; therefore, this audit has been 
postponed. Upon my return, I will provide a status and an estimate of when the report may be 
issued. 

Sincerely, 

LANCE T. TAGUCHI 
County Auditor 
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